
 

Term 4  Week 1 

Respect Responsibility Co-Operation 

Leonie Pearson 

 Welcome back to school! What a peculiar year it has 

been but hopefully we will see a few restrictions eased 

so that our community can once again fully participate 

in the comings and goings of our school. 

We will be running a revised Kindy orientation which 

will incorporate the restrictions due to COVID. We are 

also investigating how we can hold a Year 6 Farewell 

while still adhering to the departments restrictions. In 

both instances unfortunately, parents will not be able 

to be on the premises. 

Next week we are holding a virtual Book Week pa-

rade. It is unfortunate that we will not be able to have 

parents attend, however we will film the parade and 

make it available through Class Dojo. 
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Principal’s Message 

The spotlight for this week is We speak respectfully! 

Speaking respectfully to others is about using your empathy to be considerate of others. 
It is about saying things clearly so that others understand. Speaking respectfully also 
involves thinking before you speak. 

You show you are speaking respectfully by: 

Term 4 

Week 1 

12 October Students return to school 

Week 2 BOOK WEEK 

23 October Virtual Book Week Parade 

  Book Fair 

Week 4 

2 November Kindergarten Orientation  

  starts 

Week 5 

13 November Mulwaree HS Orientation 

Week 6 

18 November Opportunity Class Test day 

Week 8 

1 December High School Orientation Day 

Week 10 

16 December Last day of school 

 

Term 4 Calendar 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Our 2020 Parent Tell Them From Me Survey is 

now available for parents to complete. Your valua-

ble feedback will help guide decisions around the 

future directions of our school. To access the Par-

ent Survey go to  

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/GNPS 

This will close on Friday 23 October 2020.  

Speaking clearly and practising active listening 

Being calm and thoughtful of the person/people you 
are having a conversation with 

Avoiding discussing rumours and gossip 

Using your manners 

Using polite, respectful language 

Making your meaning clear 

 

Listening to instructions the first time and re-

sponding accordingly 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/GNPS


Award winners 

KN      Mylah   Scarlett 

K/1R   Scarlett   Riley 

1B   Brody    Poppy 

2F       Hayden    Lachlan 

2L       Landyn     Bede 

3/4M  Cody     William 

3/4B     Holly    Maya 

4/5L     Christian   Keely 

5/6J      Celeste   Jay 

5/6H      Max     Katelyn 

5/6O     Neythan     Josh 

PBL Office Awards 

Jade KN    Jay 5/6J 

Honour ribbons 

Zoie KN   Eli KN  Brody 1B   Cianna 2F   

Ava 3/4M   Logan 4/5L   Jem 5/6J   

Scarlett KN   Mia 3/4B   William 3/4M    

library Awards 

5/6O   3/4B 

Week 1 

Award Winners 

Mrs HaMilton’s 

Awards 

Madeleine 1B    Brody 1B 



Week 10 PBL Winners 

5/6O  Bailey 

3/4B   Kate & Guy 

K/1R   Caleb 

5/6H   Max 

3/4M   Ashton 

KN      Coby 

5/6J   Millie 

2L       Archie 

2F      Cianna 

4/5L   Cayden 

1B      Coby  



Year 7 Entry into Selective High School in 2022 

Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2022 will be accepted from Tuesday, 13 October 

2020 to Monday 16 November 2020. 

 

Parents must apply online at: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 

 

All applications are required in order to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held on Thurs-

day, 11 March, 2021. 

Your child will receive a form, ‘Intention to Apply’ that will contain information on how to apply if you are 

interested. Please note, this form is not an application, you will need to apply online if you wish to go 

ahead. 

I can show respect by….. 

 Speaking respectfully 

 Using my manners 

 Using put-ups 

 Speaking calmly and using appropriate 

school language 

 Being a friend to others 

 Helping others 

 Using their property appropriately 

 Showing active listening 

 Showing eye contact 

 Standing still and responding to what 

they say 

Written by Shelby 4/5L 

 

Artwork by 2L 



I can show respect by….. 

1. Speaking to others respectfully 

2. Using my manners 

3. Put-ups 

4. Using a calm voice 

5. helping others 

6. Using their property appropriately 

7. Showing active listening—eye contact, 

standing still and responding to what 

they say 

8. Being a friend to others 

 

Written by Arliah 4/5L 

 

Artwork by 2L 





When:  The 2020/21 Season begins on Thursday, 15th October. 

How to register: Online registrations can be found on the following website:                             

   https://registration.resultshq.com.au/CentreRegistration/Search 

Where: Hudson Park, Goulburn 

Time:  Club evenings are from 4:45pm until 7:30pm every Thursday. Younger age groups 

  finish earlier. 

Contact: Jenny Hassan on 0412 299 465 for further information. 



Dear Parents and Families: 

 

Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination helps children 
discover who they are. Here’s what you can do to help children develop stronger read-
ing skills and a love for reading: 

 

Set the example. Let children see you read. 

Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep 
up with changing tastes and reading skills. 

Support our school’s Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their own 
books to read.  

 

It’s a fun reading event that brings the books kids want to read right into our school. It’s 
a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level.  

Book Fair dates: 19-23
rd

 October (Week 2 Term 4) 

 

Shopping hours: Children may look at the selection during their library lessons and al-
so at lunch time however all buying will happen on Friday 23

rd
 October. 

 

We will be having a Book Week parade on                                                                  
Friday, 23rd October.  

The theme is ‘Curious Creatures – Wild Minds’. 

 

I plan to place a picture on Class Dojo on Monday 19th with all the books available at 
our Book Fair, and children can fill in wish lists for you to view! Remember, all purchas-
es benefit our school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Morris 

Teacher/Librarian 






